
 

NO.NU/EXAM/B.ED-ROUT-02/13                                   Dated Lumami the, 2
nd

 Sept’2016 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

   This is to notify that the last date for submission of forms for B.Ed 1
st
 Semester (2015-

17) Batch Re- evaluation will be 23
th 

of September 2016. 

 Therefore, all the B.Ed colleges affiliated under Nagaland University are requested to 

submit the Re-evaluation Application Forms on or before 23
th 

September 2016. No forms will be 

accepted beyond 23th September 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   Sd/- 

                            (Dr. T. Akummenba Jamir) 

Assistant Registrar (Exams.) 
 


